
1 

 

 

 

Communique 05-2023 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 

 
 
 
 

1 March 2023 
Dear Residents, 
 
We have arranged with the Independent Electoral Commission (IEC) to come to  
Evergreen Broadacres to register residents at this address to ensure that they are 
eligible to vote in the correct voting district in the 2024 national and provincial 
elections. 
 
You are invited to come and register your new Evergreen address with the IEC on 10 
March in the Clubhouse.  Registration will commence at 09h00. 
 
We will try and divide the  list of names that we have into blocks alphabetically to 
avoid long queues and will be sending you this information in due course. 
 
Best, 

 

Laurraine Lotter 

Chairman 

IEC VOTER REGISTRATION 


